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You are receiving this e-mail as
an opt-in subscriber to the Port
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank
you for your subscription.  To
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with
“unsubscribe” in the subject
line.

Infrastructure Investments
As the construction season
winds down for 2017, there’s
not a wind-down at the Port
Authority.  Revamping of the
Horton Building Annex is well
underway and will continue.
Minor projects that, collectively,
add up to an improved and
safer campus are among the
late season investments underway.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/projects

$354 Million in Potentia Financing
The Port Authority closed on a $10 million bond financing with
Licking Memorial Health Systems today.  The financing raises the
total of Port Authority-led financings to over $354 million through
its Potentia Financing program.  The range of projects include the
L Brands distribution center in New Albany and multiple equipment
and building projects with LMH.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/financing

Licking County Property Available
Grow Licking County recently hosted a
familiarization tour of Licking County
available properties. The tour included
looks at Port Authority properties,
including the Class 10,000 clean room in
the Horton Building, three rail-served
sites in Heath, and the 55,710 s.f.

industrial building with heavy electric capabilities in Union
Township.

GO TO: HNLCPA.com/property
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